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Emily Turner

From: Stacy Meenan <smeenan34@gmail.com>
Sent: January 5, 2022 5:44 PM
To: Emily Turner
Subject: Historic Building on Melbourne East

Ms.Emily Turner, I am sending this as a follow up to our telephone conversation.Myself and several neighbours 
have expressed serious concern over future plans to a century home (25 Melbourne East)that was recently 
sold.It was brought to our attention from the former residents of this property that the future owners intend to 
destroy the existing building and build two new buildings to rent.I as well as others in this community have 
treasured the older homes in this area.The home in mention is from the year 1860.One of the first homes to be 
built in this community.The area is currently undergoing a heritage conservation district study that has only 
been delayed by Covid .Several neighbours have contacted the mayors office,Patrick O’Reilly ( councillor)and 
are in the process of completing a petition to deem this house a heritage site .I hope that you can help save this 
historic area and homes in it so that future generations can treasure them .Kind regards,Stacy Meenan  


